
New Student Organization Application 
 

Students submitting an application for a new organization must be enrolled at Boston University 
School of Medicine, Graduate Medical Sciences. 
 
Student organizations must adhere to the mission of GMS. 

 
Please provide the following information and membership roster with signatures (scanned and 
saved as PDF) to GMS Student Affairs (gmssa@bu.edu). 

 
 
 

Name, Purpose & Description of Activities 
 

 

Name: 
 

Mission/Purpose: 
 

Brief description of events, programs & activities: 
 
Describe how your organization will adhere to GMS’ overall mission: 
 

 

 

Student Group Representatives / Leadership 
 

 

Organizational Structure: 
 

• Please include at least the name & contact information of President and Treasurer (if 
asking for a budget). 

 
• Include a brief summary of officer’s responsibilities 

 
Meetings: 

• How often will the group meet 
• Specific time/days of week? 

 
Website: 

• Do you need a webpage? 
• If so, please include name you want and who will develop and maintain the page? 

 
 
 

Within 6 months of forming, a draft of the organization’s constitution should be submitted to the 
GMS Student Affairs Office (gmssa@bu.edu). 

 

 
 

May 2021 

https://www.bumc.bu.edu/gms/mscr/about-us/#:%7E:text=Our%20mission%20is%20to%20foster,formal%20classroom%20and%20practical%20training.
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